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March 20, 2025

RE: Notice of Public Hearing for an Interim Use Permit (PLIUP-2503-0016) for an Outdoor Living Site at 1533 West
Arrowhead Road, Duluth, MN 55806.

Dear Neighbor,

You are receiving this letter in order to inform you of a planning activity near your property. State Statute requires that
the City send written notice to property owners within 350 feet of a project area, when certain zoning applications are
submitted. If you have tenants at a property near this proposal, we also ask that you share this letter with your tenants.

The City has received an application for an Interim Use Permit to operate an Outdoor Living Site at 1533 W Arrowhead
Rd. An Interim Use Permit is a Special Use that may be allowed only after review of potential impacts on surrounding
properties. The Planning Commission can attach reasonable conditions to mitigate potential negative impacts on
neighboring properties. The City’s review of this project is to ensure it complies with the City’s regulations as established
in the Unified Development Chapter (Legislative Code Sec. 50-37.10.).

These matters are scheduled to be reviewed by the Planning Commission at 5:00 pm, on Tuesday, April 8, 2025, in the
3rd floor Council Chambers at City Hall. If you have an interest in this matter, it is suggested that you send comments to
the Duluth Planning Commission at planning@duluthmn.gov or 411 West First Street, Room 160, Duluth, MN 55802.

Please note that staff reports on agenda items, including more detailed information such as public agency comments
and staff conclusions, are typically available on the Planning Division’s Web Site, https://duluthmn.gov/boards-
commissions/planning-commission/ , the Wednesday before the hearing date, and the public is encouraged to review
the agenda because occasionally items are delayed until the following month.

If you have any questions or would like more information, please send an email to jmozol@duluthmn.gov, or call me at
218-730-5331.

Respectfully,

Jason Mozol
Planner Il

Attachment: Area Map

www.duluthmn.gov
The City of Duluth is an Equal Opportunity Employer.
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